
ELECTION TIME

to our newest member
Ed Thobe

MAY 3

KENTUCKY DERBY PARTY

MAY 25

HONEY COMPASS &
DANNY SCHNEIBLE

APRIL 12

DIVE BAR TOUR

Don’t miss your opportunity to select your new
Board Trustees on May 4  prior to the member-th

ship meeting. Voting will run from noon to 2:00.
There are two trustee positions up for grabs.
The nominees are:  Matt Forwerck, Larry Dues
and Amy Ruane.  All officer nominees ran unopposed and were elected by
acclamation at the April meeting. THURSDAYS 7-9:00

SHOW ME THE MONEY!

MAY 4

CLUB MEETING
ELECTION DAY!

NOAH BECK

APRIL 18

GOOD FRIDAY
FISH FRY

6:00

FRIDAY & SATURDAY FRIDAY & SATURDAY 4PM - 11PM4PM - 11PM
SUNDAY 1PM - 7PMSUNDAY 1PM - 7PM

SOUTH SHORE SPORTSMANSOUTH SHORE SPORTSMAN
CLUB NEWSCLUB NEWS

APRIL
2025

Come Out to
the Club

WEDNESDAYS

SPECIALTY COCKTAILS

WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 6PM - 10PMWEDNESDAY & THURSDAY 6PM - 10PMCLUBCLUB
HOURSHOURS

CLUB WILL BE
CLOSED ON EASTER

SUNDAY!

JUNE 7

KIDS ’  F ISHING DERBY
WINDY POINT

BE AN EVENT SPONSOR!
As we prepare for this year’s Fall Round Up, we need your support to make it
a success.  One way is to be an event sponsor.  Four levels are available
ranging from $100 to $1000.  Your company or individual name will be
displayed at the event and on a banner that hangs at the club all year long.  If
you would like to contribute by being a sponsor, please reach out to Kevin
Katterhenry at 419-305-6614 or Anna by email AKatterhenry1@gmail.com.

MANY HANDS MAKE LIGHT WORK
Spring Clean Up at the club is slated for April 26  beginning at 8 am.  Every
year, members come together armed with buckets, brooms and rags to spruce
up the club and its surroundings.  We have a long To-Do-List but with the
number of folks who usually turn up, we could be done in just a matter of a
few hours.  It’s a great way to get your volunteer hours in and get to know
more of your fellow club members.  Hope to see you there!

th

DID YOU KNOW?
Every year more than 79% of plastic waste ends up in our
landfills or the natural environment instead of being recycled.
Please do your part by turning in your used winter boat wrap to
any area marina and they will dispose of it for you properly.




